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Testimony: 
I am writing to share my strong support for the Emergency Renter and Homeowner Protection 
Act, HB5574. This bill will bring real relief to the hundreds of thousands who are suffering 
income insecurity during this crisis. I have talked with to neighbors of mine at risk of loosing their 
homes. We can't let a COVID-19 increase homelessness and displacement. Housing is a 
human right and housing is a public health measure. 


